
 

 

 

 

 

20 November 2023 

Dear Jack,   

Petition P-06-1341 Accessible guidance for parents and schools to help develop plans to support 

children with additional learning needs 

Thank you for your letter dated 6th October, it was noted and discussed at our meeting on 25th 

October.  

Members were grateful to you for bringing this petition to our attention. As you are aware we are 

conducting an inquiry into equal access to childcare and education for disabled children and young 

people. The issues raised by the petitioner have been raised throughout our evidence gathering. We 

agreed that this evidence should be considered as part of the evidence for the inquiry.  

If the petitioner is content for you to share their contact information with us, we can advise them how 

they can submit further information to our inquiry. 

Thank you again for bringing this petition to our attention.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jayne Bryant MS 

Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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